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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P1-7 Mandarin 
               P5-7 Central Library

               P3-7 After-school Art Club 3:15-4:15
               Baby and Toddler
Tuesday: P1-4 PE
             Chinese New Year    

Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
                 P1-7: Handball coaching
                P5-7 boys at Gaelic tournament
Thursday: P1-4 PE
Friday:     P5-7 Swimming
This is the last week on handball.

PE for P5-7 will take place on Wednesday & swimming on Friday this week.

P1-4 will have PE on Wednesday, as well as their normal Tues & Thurs.
Art Club continues each Monday for P3-7 from 3:15-4:15pm at a cost of £1 weekly.
 This week we are celebrating International Week and going with the theme of Chinese New Year. In addition to their weekly Mandarin, the children will learn a little more about the Chinese New Year, traditions and crafts.
We have been having some problems with some children not completing homework or bringing books and equipment to school. Can you please ensure that your child comes to school ready to learn each day and that homework and reading is completed nightly? Reading must be signed.
Thank you to all who braved the snow and terrible road conditions to attend Mass on Wednesday. We loved having you here and it was a very special occasion for the children.
Last call for any ads and money for the advertising booklets for our Dine and Dance- they must be in school for Wednesday. After that is too late. Anyone who has tickets that are unsold are asked to return them to school ASAP. Anyone who wants tickets needs to request them by Wednesday also. We NEED to know final numbers. Some people have been querying about their children attending. It is not suitable for current primary school children to attend and we ask that it is kept at a minimum of 14 years + as this is a licensed event. 
We were delighted with the fantastic intake for September. We will be welcoming 10 new pupils for Primary 1 in September, the largest number in many years. This is a fantastic sign for the future!

Our Art Club would love if you could donate any old wellies which we plan to paint and decorate to put around the school.
School will be closed for pupils next Friday 15th February and we will all enjoy on mid-term break on Monday 18th & Tuesday 19th February. 
PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Cailin Foy
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Jayden Mc Farland
PUPIL OF THE MONTH:
Miss Mc Rory: Tyler O’Neill
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Cormac Mc Girr
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

